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March 1, 1978

Dr. John F. Terapane
Senior Analyst
Office of Technology Assessment
U.S. Department of Commerce
Commissioner of Patents and Trademarks
Washington. D. C. 20231

Dear John:

Belatedly we have finally gotten together a report
on the patents you identified for us with your letter of
September 17, 1976. Enclosed herewith is a copy. There
were too many institutions, despite followups, who failed
to respond.

My term as President of SUPA has now expired. The
new President is Howard Bremer of the Wisconsin Alumni
Research Foundation.

PRESIDENT
Mr. ~ay Woodrow

Princeton University
P. O. Box 36

Princeton, N. J.
08540

PAST PRESIDENT
Dr. George H. Pickar
Patents & Lincensing

University ofMiami
P. O. Box.249133
Univers,ity Branch
Coral Gables; Fla.

33124

VICE PRESIDENT
EASTERN REGION

Mr. Lawrence Gilbert
Patent Administrator

Boston University
881 Commonwealth Avenue
. Boston, Ma.

02215

VICE PRESIDENT
CENTRAL REGION

Dr. Ralph L. Davis
Patent Manager

Purdue Research Fclu.
West Lafayette, Ind.

47907

VICE PRESIDENT
WESTERN REGION

Mr. Clarence W. Martin
Director

Patent & Product Dev.
University of Utah

Salt Lake City, Utah
84112

SECRETARY·
TREASURER

Dr. EarIJ.'Freise
Assistant Director

Office of Research &
Sponsored Programs
Northwestern Univ.

Evanston, Ill.
60201
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cc H. Bremer

Sincerely yours,

Raymond J. Woodrow
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